
STPUD  contemplating  changing
elections
South  Tahoe  Public  Utility  District  may  change  how  board
members are elected.

Up for discussion at the June 4 2pm meeting is whether to
change to an at-large system. Since the district’s formation
directors have been elected to an office designed by one of
five seat numbers.

The board is looking for public input. Emails may be sent to
mguttry@stpud.dst.ca.us. The meeting is at 1275 Meadow Crest
Drive, South Lake Tahoe.
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